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Date:    March 24, 2017 

To:  Audi Dealer Principal, Service Manager, Warranty Administrator, Sales Manager, General 
Manager & Parts Manager  

From: Audi Customer Protection 

Subject:  Takata Airbag Safety Recalls - Parts Allocation Update 

The Takata airbag safety recall parts allocation that had originally been scheduled for this week will 
instead be pushed into next week’s allocation. This will result in a larger allocation for next week.  

If you have any questions or require additional assistance, please contact Warranty. As always, any press 
inquiries should be directed to Audi Public Relations.  

Audi Customer Protection 


